
Bennington College 
Bennington Vermont 
March 24, 1942 

A meeting of the Central Committee was held on Tuesday, 

March 24, 1942. Those present were Mrs. Garrett, Jeanne 

Gaudy, and ffiarjorie Hill

Applications for iarly leave and late return. 

Permission granted 

Betty Booth To leave college on March 26 and return on 
April 12 for medical reasons. 

Jeanne Adler To leave college on March 29th to attend the wedding 
of' a very close friend. 

Olivia McCullough To leave college March 27 to complete work 
on an _architectural project. 

Aurelia McIntyre To leave college on March 31 for family reasons\ 

Theo Strong To leave college on Aprill for family reasons. 

Flora Bond To leave college on March 31 for a project in music. 

Alice Leavitt To return to college on April 9 after an audi tiori._.t.....r. ~ e9...-..,J, · 1~ , . 

Susan Bailey To return t~ college on April 8 after being in a 
performance given by the Comedy Club. 

Jacqueline Paul To leave college on March 28 in order to get to 
Florida. 

Permission not granted 

Audrey Beskind 
ather times. 

Because she is able to see her family at 

Permission with held 

Carol Christopher It will be suggested that Carol fly to 
Florida since this would enable her to attend her last classes· 

and would be better for health reasons. 



Bennington College 
Bennington Vermont 
March 31, 1942. 

The following are additional applications for early leave 

acted upon outside of the regular meeting proceedure: 

Susan Stockton To leave college March 31 in order to have 

Enid Klauber 

an interview with the Barnard Admissions office. 

Permission granted. 

To leave college on March 31 because or 
eyestrain. 

Permission granted by the Infirmary. 

Rosalie Holtsberg To leave college on March 31 in order to 
be home to spend Religious Holiday with her 
family. 

Permission granted by Mrs. Garrett. 

Lucie Morton To leave college on Monday March 30 in order 
that she might spend two days with her brother 
who is on leave from the air corps. 

Permise -ion Granted. 

Kathryn Wyman To Leave college March 29 to spend time wijh her 
father who has just returned from the hospital 
and who is leaving April 1 for Florida. 

Permission Granted by wire by Mrs. Garrett. 


